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Remember when both Oregon and Portland had such a great reputations nationally? 

Those days have largely disappeared with the decriminalization of drug laws. We 

need to reverse this catastrophe and get back on the right track of law and order and 

not continue the failed measure 110. It has been a disaster for both those addicted as 

well as the public in general. 


